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The Aniak Schools Advisory Committee completed training with Lon
Garrison, the School Improvement Coordinator from the Alaska Association of
School Boards this past month. The training focused on the advisory committee’s
role with the school and school board, creating goals and focus to their work. AJSHS
and AMNES have completed the online State PEAKS testing with only a few issues.
Both schools have also finished our second round of parent-teacher conferences.
The majority of teachers are now First Aid, CPR, and AED certified after
participating in training during the April In-Service.

Aniak Jr/Sr High School

Our seniors have been hard at work completing applications and
scholarships. They have also finished fundraising for graduation and moved on to
planning their ceremony and ordering supplies. The seniors and the rest of the
students continue to work through the final quarter of the school year.

Congratulations goes out to all the members of the NYO team traveling to the
State Meet. We'd like to highlight performances by Justin Ward and Braden
Dallmann. Justin placed 4t in the Alaskan High Kick. Braden placed 4t in the One-
Foot High Kick, 2 Place in Two-Foot High Kick, and 2" Place in the One-Hand
Reach.

Auntie Mary Nicoli Elementary School

At the elementary students and community had the opportunity to
participate and enjoy the Scholastic Book Fair for two weeks in April. Students had a
variety of books, posters, bookmarks, pens, pencils, and other miscellaneous
materials to select from. AMNES will receive a portion of the proceeds and put it
towards our continued effort to increase literacy and an excitement for reading in
and out of the school.



